
 

 

 

CITY OF TUALATIN 
Staff Report 

 
 
 
 

TO:    Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

THROUGH:    Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

FROM:    Chief Greg Pickering – Police Department 

DATE:     February 10, 2025 

SUBJECT: 
Presentation of the findings and recommendations from the parking consultant, DKS Associates. 
 
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 
Over the past several months, City Staff has worked with a consultant, DKS Associates to evaluate the 
Residential Parking Permit Zone Ordinance, as well as the parking issues surrounding Tualatin High School 
and the adjacent neighborhoods. 

DKS Associates and their staff have completed their assessment and will present to the City Council a 
synopsis of their work and make recommendations for the City to explore regarding the Residential Parking 
Permits Zones and recommendations for the School District to potentially lessen the neighborhood parking 
issues surrounding Tualatin High School.   

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

PowerPoint Presentation  
- 


